Village of

ARRO

PUBLIC NOTICE

Page | 1
The Village’s water treatment facility will be shut down for :

maintenance between 9:30 AM and 12:00 PM on October
26, 2018.

Residents of Arrowwood will not be able to draw water
from the municipal service during this time. Notice will be
posted once the service resumes.

What: Municipal Water Service
UNAVAILABLE
When: 9:30 AM to 12:00 PM
Friday, October 26, 2018
Where: All serviced properties in Arrowwood
What: Maintenance at the water treatment plant

Why: Repair water leak on primary water line
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